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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Preston niblack, Director
jeffrey rodus, first deputy director

Fiscal Impact Statement
preconsidered Intro. No: 
Committee: Consumer Affairs 


	Title:  To amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to stoop line stands. 
	Sponsor(S): Council Member Greenfield


	Summary of Legislation: This legislation amends Proposed Int. 939-A as adopted by the Council on December 18, 2012 by including the provision that states that stoop line stands must not extending more than 3 feet from the front of any premises and also clarifies that stoop line stands must not extend 7 feet in height.  


	Effective Date: This local law would take effect on the same date as Proposed Int. 939-A, as adopted by the Council on December 18, 2012, which is 90 days following enactment, except that the Department of Consumer Affairs Commissioner may take all actions necessary, including the promulgation of rules, to implement this local law on or before the date upon which it would take effect.


	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: 2013

	Fiscal Impact Statement: 
Effective FY13
FY Succeeding

Effective FY14
Full Fiscal

Impact FY13
Revenues (+)

$0
$0
$0
Expenditures (-) 

$0
$0
$0
Net

$0
$0
$0


	Impact on Revenues:  There will be no impact on revenues by the enactment of this legislation.  


	Impact on Expenditures: There will be no impact on expenditures by the enactment of this legislation.  
   

	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs: N/A


	Source of Information: New York City Council 

	Estimate Prepared By:    Ralph P. Hernandez, Principal Legislative Financial Analyst

                                            New York City Council Finance Division
Estimate Reviewed By:  Nathan Toth, Deputy Director 

                                           Tanisha Edwards, Finance Counsel

                                           New York City Council Finance Division
 

	Legislative history: The legislation is will be considered by the Consumer Affairs Committee on January 8, 2013. The legislation will be introduced at the Council Stated Meeting on January 9, 2013, and upon a successful Committee vote, the Full Council will vote on the legislation.   



